City of New PBedford

IN COMMITTEE

May 24, 2018

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Veterans Affairs, Elderly, Youth, Health & Housing & Disability Issues at a
Meeting held on Monday, May 14, 2018, considered a COMMUNICATION/EMAIL, Councillor
Pimental, submitting an Email regarding a letter to Standard-Times Editor, by John J. O’Malley
111, objecting to obituary notice policy for veterans; email states that, “this is an issue that should
be of concern to all the Veterans in the entire circulation area of the Standard-Times.” (Ref’d
04/27/06, tabled 12/12/06 — letter to Mr. O’Malley asking what action he would ask of the City
Council concerning this matter 12/13/06 — No response)

On motion by Councillor Dunn and seconded by Councillor Lima, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on a COMMUNICATION/EMAIL,
Councillor Pimental, submitting an Email regarding a letter to Standard-Times Editor, by John J.
O’Malley III, objecting to obituary notice policy for veterans; email states that, “this is an issue
that should be of concern to all the Veterans in the entire circulation area of the Standard-Times.”
This motion passed on a voice vote.
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